COPY.

OSAEA SHOSEN KAISHA,
OSAKA 20th July, 1938,

Dear Sir,

"TAKAO MARU"
FYAKUMO MARU"

In view of the present and future service of the
abdéve named five vessels, we have deelded to withdraw them
from your Soclety's Clessification, and we should be obliged
if you would kindly arrange for the matter accordingly.

With thanks for your prompt attention in advance,
Yours faitifully,




